
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 18, 2007 

REQUEST FOR STAFF ATTENDANCE  

Recommendation 

Councillor Bernie Di Vona respectfully recommends that Enforcement Services Staff attend a 
community meeting to receive input from the residents regarding safety and maintenance,  
surrounding the Chancellor Square Plaza. 
 
The time, date and location of the meeting to be confirmed at a later date. 
 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

The above mentioned meeting will allow local residents to discuss any concerns with staff in the 
company of the local Councillor and York Region Police 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The residents of Father Ermanno Crescent have sent in a petition outlining their concerns 
regarding safety, loitering of teenagers  and  maintenance of the Chancellor Square Plaza.  
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council.  
 
Regional Implications 
 
none 

Conclusion 

For Staff and York Region Police to be aware of the issues and concerns with respect to the 
Chancellor Square Plaza.   

Attachments 

Petition from residents of Father Ermanno Crescent.  
 
Report prepared by: 
Councillor Di Vona, ext. 8381  

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bernie di Vona  
Councillor – Ward 3 


